
   

   Page 1 of 1 
   

 

 

Weekly News – 24th November 2017  
 

Year 6 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

Well done Elder for a great performance in your assembly on 
Tuesday. 

We are visiting the synagogue in Surbiton on Thursday. 45 
children will visit on 30th December and the remaining 45 on 
Thursday 7th December. Both trips are in the morning and the 
children will walk back to school in time for lunch. We will need 
some parents to accompany us on both mornings so please let 
us know if you are able to help, and on which day. 

On the day of the Christmas concert, there will not be any hot 
lunches. School can provide packed lunch for children eligible 
for Free School Meals. Please let us know if your child will require 
a packed lunch. 

Mrs Howarth, Mrs Lawn, Miss Bennett and Mrs Vincer.   

Homework: due in on Tuesday   
Spelling week 11 
Personal errors or words selected to learn. 
 
Maths Homework 
Please complete the sheets on division in your homework book. 
Please use the school methods for short and long division. 
Starlight Maths group: complete your work sheets 
 
Song Words 
Please learn the words to the songs for our Christmas concert. 
 
(Any children not taking part in the concert, for whom we have received a 
letter from parents confirming this choice, may learn a poem of their choice 
by heart instead.) 
 

 

Date Reminder 

Thursday 30th November & 
Thursday 7th December 

Synagogue visit 

 

Wednesday 13th 
December 

Christmas Concert at All 
Saints’ Church 

Recommended 
Reads 

War Boy by Michael 
Foreman 

War Game by Michael 
Foreman 

Beowulf by Michael 
Morpurgo 
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